
 

 

 

 
Monday 13 January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Houlton School parent, 
 
Re: Consultation for change of age range at Houlton School, Rugby 
 
Tranforming Lives Educational Trust are consulting stakeholders on the proposal to 
change the age range at Houlton School in Rugby, so it can educate children and young 
people from the ages of 4-18.  
 
Currently Houlton School has a designated age range of 11-18 and is growing a year group 
at a time since it first opened in 2021.  
 
Working with Houlton’s master developer, Urban&Civic, a change in age range at Houlton 
School would make provision for the creation of the latest primary school places on the 
development as it grows. 
 
For further information, please visit tlet.org.uk and any comments can be emailed to 
consultation@tlet.org.uk . 
 
The consultation will run from Monday 13 January 2025 to Friday 7 February 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
James Higham | Chief Executive Officer 
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